
Talpines P.O.A. recreational Water Sample Results for September 12th, 2017.  

 

 

Hello All: 

 

I just received the results for our water samples that were collected September 12th 

and turned into SGS Labs Canada Inc. Wednesday morning September 13th, 2017. 

 

To say the least, Sunday, Monday & Tuesday felt and looked more like summer 

than we had seen the past 2 months! Sunshine, calm water and clear skies finally 

found us and our readings are also very kind.  Although Pine Street Beach had the 

highest readings, they were still well within the Provincial safety level for 

recreational use.  There was evidence of Geese being in the area probably earlier in 

the day and a person had just brought in their Kayak to leave as I prepared to 

gather that sample.  Location #6 (Robins Point Road) had a large # of Geese on the 

dock & in the water just north of our location.  Location #5 (Lawson Lane) had a 

group of Ducks at that location.  We did not sample Acorn Lane location this time. 

 

Water was calm at all locations and 20 degrees Celcius. 

 

 Sample #                       Location                            E-coli/100 ml water 

   #1                       Pine Street Beach                             35 

   #2                       26 Old Cottage Lane                       < 2 

   #3                       30 Forest Lane                                 < 2 

   #4                       286 Albin Road                                < 2 

   #5                       52 Lawson Lane                                  4 

   #6                       420 Robins Point Road                       8 

 

 

Less than 100 e-coli is safe for recreational fun in the water. 

<  means less than the number shown. 

 

 

 

 
“Preserving our Heritage….Protecting our Future” 

 

      


